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Comments: I am a lover of wilderness.  I often visit the John Muir Wilderness here in California and I love the

feeling of remoteness and unspoiled beauty.

I am also a climber and very often I can't see a fixed anchor unless I am inches away from it.  Therefore, I don't

believe fixed anchors detract from an areas unspoiled beauty and they definitely don't detract from the

remoteness of a place.

Therefore, I don't think fixed anchors should be banned.  They can be vital for climbing certain formations and

thus allowing access to certain parts of wilderness and access to wilderness is one of the tenets of the

wilderness act.  

 


